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Townsend, Erle

From: Elizabeth Jordan <libbiej65@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:10 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Governor Mills and all in favor of mandating EVs for Mainers,  

 

My name is Elizabeth Jordan, I live in Kennebunkport, and I am opposed to any mandates for electric vehicles for the 

people of our state. These vehicles are NOT green, but are a virtue signal for the rich who can afford them and who want 

applause, and who can also afford a gas-powered car for their long trips. These vehicles are favorable for China and for 

the child slave labor market as they are the ones who mine the minerals, but not helpful to the average Maine citizen. 

We are on to you, and we the people of Maine demand our “choice” of what we will or will not purchase. Thank you. 

 

Elizabeth Jordan 

Kennebunkport  


